
From: Dave Zellner
To: Maureen McDonnell
Subject: RE: Bingo License Application
Date: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:56:59 AM

The Building Division does not have any comments regarding the Bingo License. Dave Zellner

From: Maureen McDonnell 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:52 AM
To: Dave Zellner
Subject: FW: Bingo License Application
Hi!
I was just checking on the progress with this application. By the end of the day, I will be sending
three more applications out for approval and so I just wanted to work on closing this one out before
I do. Thank you for all you do and for your help with these applications!!
Have a great Day,
Maureen

From: Maureen McDonnell 
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 11:26 AM
To: Dave Zellner 
Subject: Bingo License Application
Good Morning!!
We have received a Bingo License application for the Carolyn J. Wilcox from the Rancho Mirage
Mobile Home Park, 2400. E. Baseline Rd., Apache Junction, AZ.

Please submit your department recommendations to me no later than Thursday, January 31st by
noon in order
for your comments to be included in the packet for the city council meeting scheduled for Tuesday,
February 19, 2019.
Thank you so much and have a great weekend!!

Maureen McDonnell
Office Support Specialist –City Hall
City of Apache Junction
300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
Phone: 480-474-5050
mmcdonnell@ajcity.net

service Over and Above the Rest

Our office hours are Monday-Thursday, 7:00 am-6:00 pm, closed Fridays.
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City of Apache Junction
300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
Phone: 480-474-5050
mmcdonnell@ajcity.net
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